
Thomas Gordon 
 

The "holistic" agreement looks more like Swiss cheese than a reliable document. 
To begin with, the nearby Indian tribes should have been included. 
Also, hearings should have been included where transported LAW waste is proposed to pass
through and by which means. 
The waste tanks are leaking now and the waste needs to be treated as soon as possible. Enough
studies have been done. 
Also, this agreement needs to have a provision if the High Activity Waste Vitrification Plant is not
operational by 2033. 
This waste should not be allowed to sit indefinitely. 

Thank You, Thomas Gordon 


